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Cemeteries contain our loved family members. My memory of my 

grandmothers funeral at the age of five fifty five years ago is still a strong 

memory. Families put loved family members in grave so they have some 

sense of peace and security for the remnants of their family members! My 

grandmother has been joined by her four sons and one grandson so far. 

My other grandmother was buried in 1985 and has also been joined by 

her three daughters one son and a grandson. So this gives me TWELVE 

direct people I would be both emotionally and financially responsible for 

maintaining payments on graves and plots if they were threatened with 

exhumations of remains. It seems so disrespectful to the dead and family 

members left behind. This law change stinks and I do not agree with such 

proposed changes. 


